
St John’s Highbury Vale C of E Primary School 
Conewood Street, London N5 1DL 
Tel:  020 7226 4906 
E-mail: admin@stjhv.Islington.sch.uk 
Head of School: Mrs Lindsey Hodgson 
Executive Head: Mrs Tonnie Read 

 

    
 

 
 
 

Thursday 23rd March 2023 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On the morning of Monday 27th March, we will be travelling to Highbury Fields to participate in a Mini 

Olympics session with Reception children from other Deanery schools in Islington. We will be leaving 

school at 9:15am and returning back to school at 12:30pm. We will be exploring different sports 

activities throughout the morning in a non-competitive, fun environment. After the activities we will 

be having a picnic before returning to school. Please provide your child with a healthy packed lunch 

and a bottle of water. Parents are welcome to attend and support the children, however, please stay 

around the fenced area while the children are participating in the sporting activities and you will be 

welcomed to join the children for the picnic.  

 

If you do not wish for your child to participate in this activity please contact myself or their class 

teacher.   

 

Kind regards,  

 

Sarah Cleary 

sport@stjhv.islington.sch.uk 
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